
 

Text Messages 
home……..Well done!!! 
C1 Nancy 
C2 Eliza 
C3 Hattie 
C4 Lexi 
C5 Charlie 

Water day- blue cakes ! 
Tomorrow (Friday) we are 

holding a ‘Water Aid Day’.   We 

have Roland Halewood, Town Crier and 

Rotarian visiting to launch our day.  The 

school council will be selling blue cakes, or 

blue iced cakes at break.  Children have 

been asked to dress in blue for the day and 

bring £1.  We will also be having ‘dirty 

water’ at lunch time and playing a range of 

games at 2.30pm, such as a relay race with 

balloons filled with water, or filling a bucket 

with an egg cup.  Let’s hope the weather 

continues to shine on us.  Your children 

may come home a little wet!  The money 

will then be passed to Rotary so that Aqua 

Boxes can be purchased to aid communities 

across the world. 
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Barrow Out of School Club 
Forms for the next half term 
will be sent home today to 
complete for Breakfast and 
After School Club.  Please 
could you return these to school by Friday 
24th June at the latest.  Many thanks. 

Head Teacher Awards 
C1 Jaxson 
C3 Alfred  
C4 Xander 

Sports Day 
Our annual sports day will be held 
on Friday 24th May at 1.00pm and 
all are welcome.  If we have to 
cancel the event due to the weather then the text 
messaging service will be used.  We do have a 
reserve date of Friday 7th June in case of bad 
weather.  Can you please ensure that all children 
come to school with their water bottles, hats and 
sunscreen.  Children will be competing in a range 
of races.  The children will sit at one side of the 
running tracks and we ask that parents stay on 
the other side.  There will also be refreshments 
provided by FOBS.  So please bring pennies to 
make a donation. It ’s the taking part that 
counts !  So bring your pumps for parents races 
and toddlers!  The pupils will be taken back to 
their classes after the event but can be collected 
from these immediately. 

Writer of the Week……..Well done!!! 
Parents of these children are welcome to 
attend Family Assembly on Friday at 9am  
C1 Olivia 
C2 Jai 
C3 Ella 
C4 Martha 
C5 Nasir 

Bikes & Scooters 
Children who are coming to 
school on bikes and scooters 
must bring them into the school yard and 
then, with a member of staff, take them 
across the car park to the bike racks.  They 
must NOT bring them up the driveway to 
the car park. 

KS2 Robinwood Final Payment 
Final payment for the KS2 Robinwood trip 
is due on Wednesday 5th June. 

SATs 
Well done to all the children for 
their efforts this week with their 
tests—lots of positive attitudes and hard work!  
Thank you to Mrs Irshad for making sure 
everybody in Year 6 had bananas and snacks for 
‘brain’ food! 

Christian Aid for Barrow 
If you live locally you will have 
received a Christian Aid envelope 
through your letter box at home.  
This year, rather than collecting, they have asked 
people to bring their donations to various 
collection points in the area.  Here at Barrow, 
along with Whalley Primary, the Methodist 
Church in Whalley , the Post Office and 
Tastebuds are all collection points.  Our 
collection bucket is in the entrance foyer. 

Golden Time 
Next week is also Golden time. 
Children will move round in a 
range of activities. Please remember that 
if children have been on red on our 
behaviour triangle, they will not be able 
to take part. 

Fair Trade Brownie Sale 
This will now take place on Monday 
20th May at break time.  Please 
send money into school for your 
child to purchase these Fairtrade 
cakes, suggested 20p per brownie.  Also thank 
you to Mrs Lorimer who came to talk to the 
children in Class 5 about Fair Trade last week. 

Grand Theatre 

We have been promised a 

rearranged visit from the Grand 

Theatre in Clitheroe on Friday 

24th May following Class 4’s assembly.  

They will talk to children and parents 

about what they do and are aiming to run 

a club after half term.   Details to follow. 

Blooming Barrow! 
Many thanks to the Whalley in 
Bloom Team and some of our chil-
dren who assisted in planting up the 
planters and wheelbarrow outside of school. 

FOBS Summer Fair 
On 6th July we will be holding our 
Summer Fair, please sign up to help 
(form in the school reception), even if you will 
have children with you on the day.  If we all do 
a little then we can enjoy the day and help raise 
lots of money for school.  Each class will be 
responsible for an event and will also need a 
rota of children to help. 

Class Photos 
Order Forms for Class Photos will be coming 
home today, unfortunately we have not 
received the full sized frame 
prints to be kept in school yet, as 
soon as we do we will put them 
on display.  Orders need to be 
returned to school by Monday 10th June. 

May Half Term Holiday 
School closes for the May half term 
holiday at 3.30pm on Friday 24th May 
and re-opens on Monday 3rd June at 9.00am. 

Non- Uniform Days 
In order to help with the Summer Fair, on 
Friday 21st June, and then on Friday 28th June 
we will be having 2 non-uniform days.  On 
Friday 21st please bring chocolate of some 
description- bars, biscuits, boxes etc.  On Friday 
28th please come in non-uniform (Summer 
clothes if possible as we are also having a 'day 
at the seaside’ themed lunch outside) and bring 
a bottle- alcohol, lemonade, ketchup, jam 
etc.  This contribution instead of money for non 
uniform will really help get our Summer Fair off 
the ground.  Barrow Action Day 

Barrow School needs your help!!!  Just 
a reminder that on Saturday 8th June 
from 9.30am we are having an action 
day at school. Please come and help and bring 
tools and wheelbarrows.  We need to mend 
things, build flower beds, lay bark chippings, 
clean, tidy and paint.  The whole family is 
welcome. Children can help push barrows, dig 
and plant.  Bacon butties will be provided for all 
and copious mugs of tea Please come and help 
us make our school and its grounds a brilliant 
place to be. 
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